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Member Duties 15th 
February 2018 
Door: 
Doug Craike/John 
Crump 
Meet/Greet: 
Ed Downey/ Geoff 
Diemar 
Loyal Toast: 
John Cropley 
Grace: 
Chelsea Ellul 
Intro Guest speaker: 
Greg Flux 
Thank Guest Speaker:    
Liz Friend 
Bulletin: 

Chris Bartlett 

 

 

 Apologies/Extras to John Crump by noon on Wednesday!        Ph 0401 450 239 
 

 

Birthdays this coming 
week: 9 – 15 Feb 
Feb 12 Norm Costello 
Anniversaries:  
None 

Heads and Tails 
Winner: 
None this week 

Marine Rescue Port Stephens 
Our meeting this week was at the Marine Rescue Base on Nelson Head. 
This week we were welcomed to the Marine Rescue Base at Nelson head by Unit 
Commander Lee Uebergang. 
Established in 1982, Marine Rescue Port Stephens (MRPS) presently has 202 
members who volunteer their time in many roles ranging from radio surveillance, 
to rescue crew, to gift shop attendants. 
The Base provides emergency support to vessels in trouble, as well as being a 
checkpoint and radio coverage for recreational vessels transiting up and down the 
coastline. 
The area covered by MRPS stretches from Seal Rocks in the North to the Stockton 
bite and 56 km to sea, the Myall Lakes and River system and as far west as Soldiers 
Point. 
Since 1985 the Base has operated 24/7 with the current facility opening in 1993. 
Whilst some Government funding is provided the majority of funds have to be 
raised by the Base and comes from several areas: 
Firstly, a gift shop manned by its volunteers contributes a sizeable amount to the 
ongoing costs.  
The Base also is the after-hours contact for the Rural Fire Service and receives a fee 
for providing this service. 
It also provides weather readings and local conditions, observations and current 
Bureau of Meteorology weather forecasts.  
A small museum is operated by volunteers with a portion of the building leased to 
a private operator for morning/afternoon teas/coffee and lunches.  
Fees are also charged for wedding ceremonies conducted on the headland.   
One of 44 Units of Marine Rescue NSW, it is subject to direction by the NSW Police 
Marine Area Base and manages the Nelson Head Lighthouse and Rescue Station 
Reserve Trust. 
It is a registered Not for Profit charity. Considering the vital community service 
provided by Marine Rescue it is surprising that so little funding comes from 
Government Funding. 
A great social outing with a spectacular backdrop. 
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Great view 
Chelsea 

Spectacular 
Andrew 

Great view 
Chelsea 

Beautiful 
John 
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What’s happening 
around the District? 
 
Coming up in Nelson Bay: 
Feb 14: Board Meeting 
 
Feb 16: Bunnings BBQ  
AM Shift: D Whatham, D Greiter,  
J Mitchel, D Clarke. 
PM Shift: E Clarke, P Page,  
M Williams, T Todd 
Mar 3: Bunnings BBQ 
Mar 4: WRANS Breakfast 
Mar 16-18 District Conference 
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What are we about? 

Rotary is dedicated to six areas of focus to build international relationships, improve lives, and 
create a better world to support our peace efforts and end polio. 

 

  

 

(Reproduced from RI website) 

For more information go to: https://www.rotary.org/en/our-causes 

 

https://www.rotary.org/en/our-causes

